


blanket statement that they are safe and effective. This alone should be enough for the mandates to be 
removed. 
 
In conclusion, I reiterate my strong opposition to the extersion of the ‘Public Health and Other Legislation 
(Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022’ due to the clear and apparent violations of the 
Human Rights Act 2019 that continue to be imposed on individuals under the guise of a pandemic 
emergency. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Tegan Cavanagh 
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